
Revue of Pavements 

 
The slab replacement works for Chippenham High Street, are currently being dealt 
with by our Term Maintenance consultants  Atkins. We have been informed, that the 
work force to undertake these works are provisionally programmed to start in two 
weeks time.  
 
The works initially will be to initially replace the tarmac patches where the existing 
slabs have been removed, and upon completion any cracked slabs will be assessed 
to be replaced. In the meantime, if any defects arise at this location, we will instigate 
a temporary repair prior to the scheme commencing.  
 
The footways in Chippenham are visually inspected at the given frequency based on 
hierarchy, defects which are found on these inspections which meet intervention 
levels are repaired accordingly. 
 
 


